
Assalamu Alakum Parents, my name is Mrs. Amal, I am pleased to be 

working with your children in place of Mrs. Edina. I hope to be as great 

of an educator and mentor as Mrs. Edina. I am looking forward to 

teaching the class Science. I am also very proud to apart of the 

students’ science fair projects which is coming up very soon. I will be 

teaching 5th, 6th , 7th,and 8th grade science. If there are any concerns, 

please feel free to email me at amal_a1129@yahoo.com. 

 

This week I will be working with 5th and 6th graders on climate change. 

They will be learning about what is a climate change? What is causing a 

climate change? What is being done about climate change? They will 

also be learning about global warming, glaciers, the greenhouse effect, 

and photosynthesis. I will be giving them at least one homework 

assignment and then they will be tested at the end of the lesson. I will 

also continue to follow up with their science projects. Each week I will 

go over their experiments. 

 

For 7th and 8th classes we will continue to learn about the periodic table 

and about the elements. We will also discuss more about the physical 

and chemical changes. We will also discuss more about metals, non 

metals, and metalloids. Once we are done with the lesson, a quiz will be 

given to the students weekly, so I know how well they have grasped the 

lesson. I will be also going over their experiments for the science fair.  
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